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RODENT ADVISORY

Due to the increasing rodent population in certain neighborhoods in the
City of Waltham, it has become a "Public Health Emergency" (M.G.L.
c.1 1 1, s: 1 27 A).

The Waltham Health Department will be aggressively ticketing any and

all property owners that do not store or put out their trash and rubbish
properly. All refuse must be in barrels with tight fitting lids and cannot
be left at the curb for pick up in plastic bags (410.600).

The Department will also order clean-up of any unsanitary properties

and rodent control when necessary.

Thank you,

John P. Zuppe
Director of Public Health

119 SCHOOL STREET . WALTHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 0245'I

781 -31 4-3305 . Fax: 781 -31 4-331 I


